
15th Annual Memorial Day Pig Pickin' 
"Old Fashioned Family Fun Day" 

May 23 rd, 2020 

CANCELLED 

In light of all the recent events regarding the Coronavirus/COVID-19 pandemic, and its 
impact on you, our nation, and our world, the annual Pig Pick in' in Ballew Holler will 
be cancelled this year on Memorial Day weekend. 

These unprecedented times present unique opportunities for all of us. Despite .the 
immediate and unforeseen impact on our institutions, schools, businesses, and way of 
life, we pray you and your families continue to be healthy, safe and have all your ne ds 
met. 

It is my hope and desire to possibly have another similar event Labor Day weekend 
which will be determined in the months ahead. 

Looking forward to seeing you in the future. 




